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MEMORANDUM FOR:  LOREN SWEATT 

Deputy Assistant Secretary  
        for Occupational Safety and Health 

 
 
FROM:    ELLIOT P. LEWIS 

Assistant Inspector General 
        for Audit 
 
SUBJECT:  Audit of Whistleblower Protection Programs 

  in Region IX 
 
The Office of Inspector General will be initiating an audit of Whistleblower 
Protection Programs (WPP) in Region IX. We will contact your audit liaison to 
schedule an entrance conference so we can discuss the audit’s objectives, 
scope, methodology, and timeframes. Please notify the appropriate officials of 
our plans to initiate work.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mark L. Schwartz, Audit Director, at 
(917) 406-5871, or Rebecca L. Bowen, at (646) 246-7976. 
 
 
cc: Robert Fukumoto, Audit Liaison 

John M. Lewis, Deputy Director – Administrative Programs 
 

 


